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PROJECT MOTIVATION & GOALS

The objective of this project is to educate people about what they see and hear while 

hiking Connecticut’s trails. Specifically, my project is focused on making the public 

familiar with our avian neighbors. Most people know what a cardinal or robin looks like, 

but there are many other bird species (280 CT species, to be exact) that are unfamiliar to 

most people. It is important that people become familiar with birds because there are some 

that are declining in population size. I want to also raise awareness for the more rare kinds 

in CT. Certain plants or animals depend on birds to clean up their habitat and spread 

seeds.

Through information kiosks that I established at Peter's Rock in North Haven, CT (see park 

photos below), it was my goal to make the general public more familiar to the sounds and 

appearance of Connecticut's birds before or after they hit the trails.

BUILDING THE KIOSK

Bird Information
• I researched the migratory pattern of birds in CT and made a list of the most common summer and year-round birds that inhabit suburban 

forest areas.

• I compiled basic information on the individual families.

• Then I assembled panels for specific bird species using photographs and natural history information (see section KIOSK PANELS).

• All of the panels were assembled together and printed on a 3’ by 6’ professional poster that was mounted on the kiosk.

The Build
• The kiosk is mounted on the side of a storage shed at the entrance so people can see it before they begin their hike (see kiosk construction 

photos below).

• The base is pressure treated wood, a little bigger than 3’ by 6’ with a pressure treated wood trim and a Plexiglas window.

• I then laminated the informational poster and inserted it into the kiosk frame.

• A roof was also installed to extend the longevity of the informational panels.

• The kiosk was installed on Feb 26th 2017.

KIOSK PANELS

The panels below are examples of those installed in the kiosk. The birds selected for the panels are present at Peter’s Rock during summer migration or year-round. Each panel gives a short description of a family group with species photos.
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